
 

 
 
 

TO:​ Board of Education  
FROM:​ Superintendent of School, Kristina Davis 
DATE:​ January 23, 2025 
RE:​ Freedom of Information 
 
 
In compliance with SB441, the following request(s) and disposition are reported to the Board of 
Education at this month's regular board meeting.  All requests are on file in the Superintendent’s office.  
Listed below are requests made since the last board meeting. 
 
 
REQUEST(S) and DATE OF REQUEST(S) DISPOSITION 
 
December 13, 2024​ ​ Bry Ember ​ ​  
January 6, 2025​ ​ SEIU Local / Molly Hudgens 
January 15, 2025​ ​ IL Retired Teachers Association 
 
 
The district has responded to the requests. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kristina Davis, Superintendent Ed.S 

 


